
A warm welcome to our new
volunteers who have joined

us this year. 

Don’t Forget!
We love sharing your experience
as a Volunteer on Social Media, so
please send your pictures &
stories to Fly Shearn 
fly.shearn@ageukherts.org.uk

Do you speak another
language?

We are sometimes asked to
support clients whose first
language is not English and are
keen to hear from  any Volunteers
who speak another language .
Please contact your Coordinator or
email Margaret our Volunteer
Recruitment Coordinator: 
Volunteering@ageukherts.org.uk

VOLUNTEER SURVEY

We will be sending out our
Annual Survey to all
Volunteers.
 We want to hear your views.
Please take time to complete it
as your feedback is important
to us. 

Upcoming
Events

VOLUNTEER
INDUCTION
TRAINING

Tuesday 25th June -
10am 

Wednesday 4th
September - 1pm

Monday 2nd December -
10am 

Thursday 20th March
2025 - 2pm 



To celebrate Volunteers Week in June, we
would like to invite you to attend Cream Tea at

one of the venues below: 

Monday 3rd June: 2pm - 3.30pm
The Hunt Room, St Catherine & St Paul’s Church, Paul’s Lane,

Hoddesdon EN11 8TR

Watford Quaker Meeting House
150 Church Road, Watford 

WD17 4QB  

Tuesday 4th June: 2pm - 3.30pm
St Mary’s Hall, High Street, Hemel Hempstead, HP1 3AF

Wednesday 5th June: 2pm - 3.30pm 
Caffe Ellite, 93A Bancroft, Hitchin, SG5 1NQ 

Friday 7th June 2.15pm - 3.45pm 
Marshalwick Community Centre, The Ridgeway, St Albans, AL4 9TU

   

To book your place, please email :
Volunteering@ageukherts.org.uk

or call 
07525 070472

Please inform us if you have any dietary
requirements


